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Please Support our Student Friars through your online donation at 
www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/the-capuchin-foundation/ 
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   As Christians one of the most important tasks we have is 
that of faithful stewardship.  This is beautifully expressed 
in St. Francis’ “Canticle of the Creatures” which gives 
thanks for our interdependent relationship with all of 
God’s creation, in which we all share.   
 

This same spirit also finds contemporary resonance in a 
quote by the Venerable Fr. Solanus Casey, OFM, Cap 
(d.1957) who stated,  “The only science that gives       
purpose to every other science is the science of religion – 
the science of our happy relationship with, and our 
providential dependence on God and our neighbour.”   
  

One of the most important and faith filled acts of        
stewardship that you can do is to make certain that you 
have a current will.  It is your loving remembrance for   
others and your love is returned a hundred-fold in your 
reaching out and assuring “new life” for others.   

 

Bro. Alan R. Gaebel, ofm, cap. 
Development Office 

2100 Jane Street 
Toronto, ON  M3M 1A1 

416.241.3101 ext.245 
bro.alan@capuchins.ca 

Not only can you leave a gift of   
financial remembrance but gifts of 
Life Insurance, Stocks, Bonds or    
Property may also be gifted 
through your will.  
 

For further information contact: 

THE CAPUCHIN LEGACY PROGRAMTHE CAPUCHIN LEGACY PROGRAMTHE CAPUCHIN LEGACY PROGRAM   

Have Have YOU YOU considered what your legacy will be?considered what your legacy will be?   

OUR CAPUCHIN BURSE PROGRAM OUR CAPUCHIN BURSE PROGRAM OUR CAPUCHIN BURSE PROGRAM                
 

The Capuchin Burse Program exists to fund our participation in the Capuchin Initial Formation           
Programs.  These programs consist of three elements, Postulancy, Pre-Novitiate and Novitiate, in 
which our men receive their initial training and education in the Capuchin Franciscan way of life. 
 

Our Postulancy Program is a collaborative effort between the Capuchin Province of St. Joseph 
(Detroit) and ourselves, and is currently based in Milwaukee, WI.  The Pre-Novitiate and Novitiate 
programs have an international reality in which the Capuchin provinces of the United States,       
Australia, Canada (English), and Guam participate, by sending their members to our                      
Intercontinental  Novitiate based in California.  During this time our men begin studying the life of St. 
Francis of Assisi as well as Capuchin and Church history. 
 

The goal of our programs is to provide solid religious foundations for our young men, which are     
world-class, informative, enlightening and which emphasize that their vocations are not only to the   
local, but also the worldwide Church. 
 

The current costs from Postulancy through Novitiate are approximately $100,000.00 (CDN) per       
person.  Your donations to our Capuchin Burse Program directly enable our men to participate in 
these Capuchin Initial Formation programs and thereby provide the Catholic Church with men who 
are well formed in Capuchin Franciscan spirituality and prepared for active ministry within the 
Church..      
 

PLEASE be generous and THANK YOU for your Financial Support and Prayers!PLEASE be generous and THANK YOU for your Financial Support and Prayers!PLEASE be generous and THANK YOU for your Financial Support and Prayers!   


